Subject: Rennie Farm Update

Date: Thursday, October 6, 2016 at 11:33:51 AM Central Daylight Time

From: Maureen O'Leary
To: Maureen O'Leary

Dear neighbors,

We have posted two new documents on the Rennie Farm Project website:

- 1. An addendum request to our May 5 work plan, submitted to the state proposing the installation of additional off-site groundwater monitoring wells, and
- 2. Remedial Action Plan (RAP) approval by the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services.

GZA consultant Jim Wieck and I will be at the Rennie Farm site next Tuesday, October 11, from 4 to 6 pm to address any questions you may have. Please stop by if you would like to speak with us.

As always, please feel free to contact me if I can be helpful.

Sincerely,

Maureen

Maureen O'Leary
Director, Environmental Health & Safety
Dartmouth College
37 Dewey Field Road
Hanover, NH 03755
https://www.dartmouth.edu/~ehs
Maureen.O'Leary@Dartmouth.edu
(603) 646-1762 (P)
(603) 359-5543 (C)